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Monday 1st July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Wharton Park – Monday 15th July 2024 

I am delighted to inform you that Class 1 and Class 2 will be going on a trip to Wharton Park, Durham 
on Monday 15th July 2024. A bus has been arranged to pick the children up at 9.30am and will return 
to school by 3.00pm.  

Class 1 will be taking part in a ‘Superworm’ workshop and Class 2 will be taking part in a ‘Michael 
Recycle’ workshop. Following the workshops, both classes will come together for lunch at Wharton 
Park. Please complete the slip below to indicate your child’s meal choice. 

As we will be spending most of our time outdoors, please ensure all children are dressed in their 
school PE Kit and suitably for the weather. Children will need to bring with them a sun hat, water 
bottle and have had sun cream applied. 

This will be a great day out, full of exciting experiences for children to enjoy. For this excursion, a 
voluntary contribution of £10 is requested toward the cost of the trip. Please send your donations via 
Parent Pay. If you have any problems with the payment, please contact the school office to speak with 
Mrs Ashton in confidence. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ashton 

Executive Headteacher 

Class 1 & 2 Wharton Park Trip – Monday 15th July 2024 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………..                     Year Group ………………………. 

Please tick box to indicate dinner choice on Monday 15th July 2024 

School Packed lunch 
 
Packed lunch from home 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………..                    Date ………………………………. 
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